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Dear Health Committee,

I do not agree with the Pyne Abortion Law Reforms and think that they
are outrageous.

Please respect life even in the form of a fetus who is a human life made by God.
Please do NOT pass these abortion laws. They will create a society
that will take no responsibility for their actions and a society that
think they can get away with anything.

I stand with millions of other law-abiding, like-minded citizens who
are God-fearing Christians.

Please listen to your conscience!

Kind regards
Elmarie Richards
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